Institute for Population and Social Research, Mahidol University

Announcement of shortlisted applicants for the Lecturer position examination

According to the announcement of the Institute for Population and Social Research,

Mahidol University, dated September 19, 2024, recarding the extension of the application period for

the selection of a Lecturer, the application process has now been closed. The Institute is pleased to

announce the list of shortlisted applicants who are qualified for the examination to fill the position.

Please find more details regarding the appcintment and examination below:

1. Shortlisted Applicants

The list of applicants who have been selected is as follows:

No.

Candidate

1

Dr. Pattaphol Yuktadatta

2

Dr. Weerapak Samsiripong

3

Dr. Chonticha Kaewanuchit

2. Examination Information: Written examination, academic presentation, teaching demonstration,

and interview

3, Date, Time and Venue:

® \Vritten examination: The examination guestions will be sent to applicants via email on

November 18, 2024, at 9:00 AM. Applicants are required to complete the exam and

return the answer sheets (in PDF format) via email to thanyalak tav@mahidol.ac.th by
November 19, 2024, at 12:00 AM.
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- This will take place on December

6, 2024, from 830 AM to 12:30 PM at Room No. 3 2 6 (Rgjawadee Room), 3 “ Floor,

Prachasangkomudompat Building, Institute for Population and Social Research, Mahidol University,

Salaya. Applicants should arrive at the venue at least 30 minutes before the examination.

Anncunced on November 12 , 2024
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(Associate Professor Sutthida Chuanwan, Ph.D.)

Deputy Director for General Administration

Acting Director of Institute for Population and Social Research



